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Question: 

Senator CAMERON: What was the Australian Hearing budget for the processor upgrade 

programme in 2014-15 and what is it now in 2015-16?  

Ms Mavrias: I do not have that exact number with me, so can I take that on notice please?  

Senator CAMERON: Yes. If you do not have it, you will have to take it on notice. 

 

Answer: 

Australian Hearing’s Cochlear budget for 2014-15 was $6.25 million.  The budget for 2015-16 

is $6.55 million. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


